Juliet Dickens

We are a Washington family who believes in the importance of protecting nature & the wildlife
who call it home. The state's wolf recovery plan must allow these beautiful & intelligent animals to
live freely so their population has a chance for true recovery. Only humane nonlethal conflict
resolution should ever be used if there is any issue with livestock. The wolves habitat must be
protected by remaining free of pollution, exploration & disruption by any industry interests, The
wolves have an important role in the healthy balance of nature & the public has a right to be
educated about the ecological importance of wolves. Thank you for your time & consideration!



